
   
 
 
 
 
7th September 2021 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year 11 Assessment plan for 2021 
 
 
I write to share details of the upcoming assessments for all Yr11 students. These are scheduled to 
take place in the week beginning 27th September and will provide you with information on your child’s 
progress.  
  
For the assessment and subsequent ones during the year, students will be provided with a series of 
materials to support their revision. These will include topic lists, which outline what content will be 
covered, suggested revision activities, to support student revision and various other resources. All 
subjects should have shared the topic lists by Friday 10th September. Students should find that any 
summer work set will be incorporated in the assessment. Please contact me if you believe your child 
has not received a topic list from a subject. 
  
I would be grateful for your support in ensuring that your child prepares well for the assessment by 
spending quality time revising. I will be in contact throughout the year to share any relevant 
information. Please also be aware that the school website contains a great range of information 
regarding assessment, it can be accessed using the link below: 
  
Link – https://www.lighthall.co.uk/examinations/ 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
 
 
Mr Hayfield  
0121 744 3835 
nhayfield@lighthall.co.uk 
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